
 
 

 
 

Wonderland Road Improvements 
Class Environmental Assessment Study 

Notice of Study Commencement 

The City of London is starting the process to plan for long-term improvements to the Wonderland 
Road corridor, from Sarnia Road to Southdale Road West.  Wonderland Road is a critical north-south 
corridor in the City, with a variety of neighbourhoods, businesses and other uses along the road.  
This study will consider if Wonderland Road should be widen to six lanes, as well as how pedestrian, 
cyclist, transit and other users should be accommodated.   

The study is following the requirements of a Schedule ‘C’ Municipal Class Environmental Assessment 
(EA) (2000, as amended) process and will build on the recommendations of The London Plan, 
Transportation Master Plan, Cycling Master Plan and other relevant studies.   

We want to hear from you as we begin this study.  What is your vision for Wonderland Road?  Do you 
have ideas on how Wonderland Road should look and function in the future?  Are there sections 
along Wonderland Road that could function better than they do today? If yes, what are they and how 
could they be improved? How do you typically use Wonderland Road – on foot, a bicycle, a bus, a car 
or something else?  What improvements would encourage you to walk or cycle more often along the 
road?   

Share your input with the study team, online at www.london.ca/WonderlandRoadEA or by contacting 
one of the study representatives: 

Ted Koza, P.Eng.  
Transportation Design Engineer 
Transportation Planning & Design 
City of London 
Tel: 519.661.CITY (2489) x5806 
tkoza@london.ca 

Jason Johnson, P.Eng. 
Project Manager  
Dillon Consulting Limited 
Tel: 519.438.1288 x1222 
WonderlandRoad@dillon.ca 
 

Josh Ackworth, C.E.T. 
Technologist II 
Transportation Planning & Design 
City of London 
Tel: 519.661.CITY (2489) x7348 
jackwort@london.ca 

Sabrina Stanlake-Wong, RPP 
Project Planner 
Dillon Consulting Limited 
Tel: 519.438.1288 x1235 
WonderlandRoad@dillon.ca 

 

Personal information collected on this subject is collected under the authority of the Municipal Act, 2011 and 
will be used by members of Council and City of London staff in their review of this matter. Any written 
submission including names and contact information will be made available to the public. Questions about this 
collection should be referred to the City Clerk, at 519-661-CITY (2489) ext. 4937.  
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